
 
Pesticide Application 
 
The Lansingburgh School District maintains a list of parents and staff who wish to 
receive 48 hours Advance written notice of Pesticide Applications. 
Parents may register for such notifications by completing the Request Notification of 
School Pesticide Application form each year. 
Questions regarding pesticide applications should be directed to the Buildings and 
Grounds Department at (518) 233-6820. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


